
From:  Planning Policy South 
To: Planning Policy Vale 
CC: Ben Davis 
Date:  06/01/2015 15:29 
Subject:  Fwd: Release of Greenbelt land around Cumnor 
 
 
 
>>> Planning SODC 22/12/2014 10:22 >>> 
 
 
>>> Comments comments 09:02 22/12/14 >>> 
Good morning 
  
E mail for your attention. 
  
Thank You 
 
  
Customer Services Team 
Capita -  
Working for and on behalf of Vale of White Horse District Council 
Telephone 01235 520202 
Text phone users add 18001 before you dial 
  
>>> Jan Deakin > 19/12/2014 15:56 >>> 
To Whom it may concern: 
 
I wish to voice my opinion on the above subject. 
 
Whilst I do not believe that greenbelt land should be released generally, I am of the opinion that some release is necessary if the 
required number of houses must be built in Cumnor. 
I believe that if a new housing development is absolutely necessary in Cumnor, the proposed use of land behind Appleton Road 
would be the least intrusive place, doing little harm to the general 'villagey' feel that we have currently. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Jan Deakin 
Long term resident of 45 years, 
Oxford Road 
Cumnor 
OX2 9PG 




